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Lee Manor Community Garden group now have a 2 year lease from LB Lewisham to grow fruit 

and vegetables. The first community gardening session was held on 20th March when a group of 

enthusiastic community gardeners helped build raised beds. 
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With thanks to Capital Growth, Lee Green Locality Fund and Lee Manor Society for their assistance. 

You are invited to come to the next gardening session on  

Sunday 3rd April from 10:30am—12 noon: 
seed sewing and  planning the fruit and vegetable planting scheme 

filling the fourth raised bed with a soil/compost mix 
 

 Please bring old seed trays, any favourite fruit and vegetable seeds and  
a wheelbarrow, shovel and garden rake (if you have them) 

  
The garden is at the rear of 94 Burnt Ash Road & the garden gate is on Micheldever Road. 

Earlier in the week four raised beds were constructed with the help of a local carpenter.  

Then the energetic gardening group completed the raised beds filling them first with 

gravel and then a mix of topsoil & compost and shifting an amazing 6 tons in weight.  Many 

thanks to all those who helped! 


